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 News-sHEET         







January 2019
Welcome to the first news-sheet of 2019 and I hope you all had a super Christmas and are looking forward to this year, but I have to mention last year’s successful Christmas meal and hope that all who attended enjoyed the celebration.
There are loads of events already on the website and sadly, a few clashes, but nothing we cannot deal with.

There will be a list available at the February meeting (Thursday 28th, 8.00pm at the Bradfield Manger) for you to put your name down for any of the events we will be attending as a Club. 
I have already had to estimate numbers for some of the events as the organisers have asked for more clear numbers again this year. It is therefore a first come first served for some of the events, and these are listed below. 
Even if you can make the meetings in February or March, please let me know as soon as possible which events you want to attend and this is more important if you can’t make the Club meets. I will be able to make slight late adjustments to the numbers, but not substantially, so your help will be appreciated,
There may be events that we as a Club will not be attending but the Ipswich and Suffolk Mini Owners Club will be. I will be posting a copy of this newsletter on our facebook page so we can share event attendances if possible  

I am looking to arrange a few meetings and runs for the Club only on odd Sundays. If there is any help out there, please let me know.

We may have a few talks at our meetings on suitable topics to be decided. Again any ideas will be welcome, I already have some from David and thanks for those.
Memberships:  We finished 2018 with 56 members. There is a new joining form on the website, or I can send you one, either in the post or by email, please let me know. The membership fees will remain at £15 single and £18 for family membership (for one year). 
Events:  As mentioned, there are a number of events already on the web site, but those listed below need some attention please. Should someone want to organise attendance at other events, please let me know and I will help if I can.

DATE



EVENT





CLUB SPACE/STAND

* 21st April (Sunday)

NMOC Charity Mini run Hethersett to Southwold
Any interest please?


28th April (Sunday)

BMC Suffolk Run, Bury to Aldeburgh


Book in soon if coming.

5th May (Sunday) **

East Coast Mini Club Run, Kings Lynn to Stonham
? (individuals must book)
5th May (Sunday) **

Rickinghall Classic Car show (we have been invited)
? (numbers needed)
5th May (Sunday) **

Ipswich to Felixstowe historical vehicle run

? Any interest?

2nd June (Sunday)

Classic and Vintage Car show – Elveden Estate

Yes (10 spaces provisionally)

8th - 9th June


Mini Barn Bash, Stonham Barns ISMOC

Yes (10 spaces provisionally)
9th June (Sunday)

Euston Rural pastimes – Euston Hall


No (individuals should book)

27th June (Thursday)

BMC fish and chip run.

7th July (Sunday)

Great Yarmouth Wheels Festival


Any interest?

3rd August (Saturday)

Buxhall Village Fete.




Yes (provisionally)

4th August (Sunday)

Helmingham Hall Car Show



Yes (14 spaces booked)

11th August (Sunday)

Worlyfest at Worlington Hall Hotel (TBC)

Any interest?
18th August (Sunday)

Mini in the Park – Mallory Park



No (individuals must book)

18th August (Sunday)

Stonham Barns Classic Car show


Yes (numbers needed)
25th August (Sunday)                  Duxford Summer Motor Fair (TBC)


Yes (numbers needed)

1st  September (Sunday)

Classic & Sports Cars by the Lake – Fornham St Martin
Yes (places not yet booked)

15th September (Sunday)
National Mini show, Stanford Hall 


Yes (numbers needed)
28th November (Thursday)
BMC ten pin bowling evening at Bury Bowl.

15th December (Sunday)

Yes – already booked – BMC Christmas meal at the Manger.

There may be other events that we attend as a Club that are not known about yet and there will be events that you want to attend as individuals. If you let me know these, we can organise meeting places so that you can join others from the Club that may want to go. I have forms for some of the other events listed on the site. If you want to go, let me know.

* The Gumball run is organised by the Norfolk Mini Owners Club and would be a good opener

** There are the three events on 5th May. A new/revived event – the show at Rickinghall, the ECMC run from Kings Lynn to Stonham Barns and the Ipswich to Felixstowe historic vehicle run. I have been asked if we want to attend these so would like to know who, if anybody, is interested in what event please.
If members can let me know if they want to go on any of the alternatives, I can contact the organisers who have asked to be told before the end of February. Thanks.
